Communications Update

Limit mass emails within the school community
Courier: Parents, faculty, staff & board members only
Increase content on public Facebook page

Reactivate Instagram account

Restrict “friends and family” Facebook group to current parents/caregivers, faculty,
staff & board members only



Communications Update

Hello friends of ANCS! As you may know, we're focusing this year on our
first ANCS element: Building an empowered and inclusive community of
parents, teachers, and educators. Part of this effort includes improving
our social media presence and making the ANCS virtual community more
interactive, engaging, and informative. Starting on Thursday October 31,
several ANCS staff members - myself included - will more actively
engage in this group to post information, answer questions, and
address comments.

On that same date, membership in this group will be converted/limited
to current parents/caregivers, faculty, staff and board members. This
change is being made with the blessing of the group’s founder. Those of
you who are parents of alumni, interested community members, etc. can
still stay connected to ANCS via our improved Atlanta Neighborhood
Charter School Facebook page and our newly reactivated Instagram
account. We have worked to make those platforms a more robust source
of news and updates in hopes that all friends and supporters of ANCS will
still be able to follow, engage, and participate in the larger ANCS
community.

I'd like to thank the ANCS PTCA for the way they continue to work to keep
our school community connected and informed, and thanks to each one
of you for the role you play in making this school a great place for our
students.

Chuck Meadows, Executive Director - ANCS
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